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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Tuesday, September 7 in Wabaunsee County 
 
K-30 

On Tuesday, September 7, northbound and southbound K-30 will be closed one mile north of I-70 for 
Union Pacific railroad crossing repair work. K-30 will close beginning at 8:00 a.m. and will reopen to all 
traffic at 6:00 p.m. the same day.  
 
Marked detours will be provided. Drivers should allow extra time for the detour routes during the 
daytime road closure.  
 
Project work is scheduled to be completed on Tuesday, September 7, weather permitting.  
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